
MEMORANDUM 
 
January 8, 2002 
 
 
TO:  Governor 
 
FROM: John 
 
RE:  Visit to DeSoto County, 1/9/02 
 
 
Following our meeting with the agency heads this morning, Robert Latham pulled me 
aside to discuss your visit to DeSoto County tomorrow.  There has been some outcry 
from DeSoto County because they did not qualify for public assistance. 
 
Amy Bissell provided the attached sheet for your reference prior to your visit there. 


